
 

                                   

 

Rakegate Primary School 
 

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US 
Phone: 01902 558608 
Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton 
 
 
 

 

 

07.12.2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Together with Mrs Horton and all the staff, the governing body have worked hard to make sure that Rakegate is 
as secure as it can possible be for the safety of your children and of themselves. However, it has been brought 
to my attention that some people are not following our Covid-19 guidelines when on school grounds.  
 
Please, I would urge you that when dropping your children at school and picking them up you wear a face mask 
(unless you have a valid reason for not doing so) and make sure that you keep to social distancing. 
 
Christmas is now less than three weeks away and it would be awful if we were to have another outbreak of 
Covid-19 cases in school potentially spoiling the Christmas break. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mr J Martin 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 

 


